	Message from Mrs. Anoff
 

	June 15, 2021
Lisbon Families~
As we prepare for our transition to summer break, I wanted to send out one final message of the 2020-2021 school year. This unprecedented school year certainly has had its challenges. However, it is these challenges that gave us the opportunity to grow stronger not only as a school, but as a community dedicated to the wellbeing of our students, staff and families. The connections that were fostered both virtually and in-person were invaluable toward our continued growth. Each and every one of our students embraced this change and the challenges it came with, and although we look forward to finding our way back to normalcy, we are forever made stronger having climbed this mountain together.
We look forward to opening our school doors and welcoming you and your family back in August!  As with every school year, we say farewell to some of our staff and students, and wish them well as they embark on the next steps of their journey. Please look for school communications this summer, but above all, please take the coming months to recharge and enjoy time with both family and friends.
Although it’s been said many times before, I would be remiss if I did not say it one more time, our entire school staff is humbled by the outpouring of support and gratitude throughout this year from our school community. Families like yours made our school year brighter, and we are forever thankful for understanding that as a school, we can do virtually anything.
Wishing you all the best this summer,
Debra Anoff, Principal
Backpack Tags
If your child(ren) still has a blue, red or yellow backpack tag, please drop it off in the school vestibule at your convenience.
School Supply Sale
School Supply Sale starting June 15 - July 6th (see flyer below for details).
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